
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we shall be converting 
measurements and looking at scaling 
 
In English, we will be writing an ee-
witness account from our book (The last 
alchemist). 
 
Science – life cycles 
 
History – who were the Romans? 
 
 
Continue with reading 5 x a week.  
Mathletics and TTRS 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjkp6g8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zdvhxbk  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z9gkkty  

 

 

Friday 25th April 2025  

 Though it has only been 2 days of the term, it is lovely to see how the children have come back 
engaged and enthusiastic for the next project – The Romans. Prior to the Wow day on Monday, 
where we will officially launch the new project, we have been finishing off some of the learning 
from last term. On Thursday morning, the children spent their time learning about computer 
databases, understanding how to search and refine their searching, using grouping and sorting 
skills. In the afternoon, we started our sports day practise and I was so impressed with how 
many fabulous skippers we have. We also practised the sprint and relay. To finish our Thursday, 
we continued our learning from Jigsaw, looking at the impact of alcohol on our bodies and why 
people choose to drink. We then discussed and reviewed how alcohol can be misused.  

     

 
Key dates coming up: 

28th April – Wow day (Dress as a Roman) 

21st May – Sports day 


